
     

 

May 31, 2017 

 

Reverend Sylvia Bennett 

3907 Tutbury Drive 

Jamestown, North Carolina 27282 

Dear Pastor: 

We greet you in the blessed name of Jesus Christ. Thank you for your many years of support for 

the High Point Educational and Missionary Baptist Association Inc. Youth & Children’s TRAC 

program.  

Our theme this year is “No Trespassing! I am God’s Property!”  

“…I have reclaimed you.  I have called you by name; you are mine.”  
                                   Isaiah 43:1 (God’s Word Translation)                                                                                                                 

We are preparing for yet another spectacular week of July 17-21, 2017. We pray that you send as 

many volunteers as you can to help us in the opportunity to minister to our young people. Please 

find enclosed with this letter your registration forms and a volunteer information sheet. Please 

make as many copies as needed.  

Change for Youth has long been a very helpful means of obtaining funds for this occasion and 

we hope that even in times like these you find it still necessary to give this special offering as 

well as the annual $200.00.  

The cost per child is fifteen dollars ($15.00).  Please return all registration forms by June 29, 

2014 so that we may be prepared for a week of teaching and learning. 

Thank you again for your participation. We look forward to a wonderful week working with our 

young people. 

Sincerely,      

Youth and Children’s Trac Directors                                                                                                                                  

        Sister Charlene Patrick          336 404-1924                            patrickcharlene@triad.rr.com  

        Sister Rhonda Barnes             336 995-6164                            ms.rhonda17@gmail.com 

        Rev Sylvia Bennett                  336 253-1558                            revsbenn@yahoo.com       
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